
Spearmint Joins the Clayton Valley Lithium
Advisory Committee
Vancouver, British Columbia--(Newsfile Corp. - November 26, 2020) -  Spearmint Resources Inc.
(CSE: SPMT) (OTC Pink: SPMTF) (FSE: A2AHL5) (the "Company") wishes to announce that the
Company has joined the Clayton Valley Lithium Advisory Committee (the "CVLAC"). The CVLAC is
open to, and consists of, individuals and companies that each have a vested interest in the development
of lithium assets within the Clayton Valley of Nevada. The vision of the CVLAC is the collaboration of its
members towards development, data, possible mergers and acquisitions and all relevant dealings within
the Clayton Valley in regard to lithium.

If you would like to be added to Spearmint's news distribution list, please send your email address to
info@spearmintresources.ca.

Contact Information
Tel: 1604646-6903
www.spearmintresources.ca

"James Nelson"
President
Spearmint Resources Inc.

The CSE has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of the
content of this release.

To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/69035
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